
Cleburne County Schools

Removing Purchased Chromebooks from cleburneschools.net

*Seniors,

If you purchased your Chromebook and we have been notified that you have paid, we will be
removing it from cleburneschools.net management. Once this is completed you will need to
follow the instructions in the attached document to wipe the chromebook and restore for
personal use.

Please allow up to a week after purchase for the deprovisioning to be completed by the
technology department before you complete the steps in the attached document. If you
try to wipe the Chromebook prior to it being deprovisioned, it will automatically re-enroll into
management and will need to be wiped again once deprovisioning is complete.

Powerwash Chromebook (reset)
1. Sign out of your chromebook
2. Press and hold Ctrl-Alt-Shift-R
3. Click Powerwash
4. Click continue to confirm Powerwash
5. Follow the onscreen instructions to setup your chromebook with your personal gmail

account.
a. If you see that the chromebook is setting up enterprise enrollment or the device

says that it is managed by cleburneschoosl.net, then your device has not been
released from Cleburne County Schools. Please contact the school for further
assistance.

**Seniors, If you would like to transfer your emails and documents to a personal gmail account,
please follow the instructions in the link below. Your cleburneschools.net email accounts will be
disabled after 60 days. If you are expecting important correspondence from scholarships,
post secondary schools, or potential employers, please update those contacts and give
them your new email address where you can be reached.

https://support.google.com/accounts/answer/6386856
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